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July 12, 2017 
 
 
David B. Glazer 
Natural Resources Section 
San Francisco Field Office 
301 Howard Street, Suite 1050 
San Francisco, California  94105 
Tel.  (415) 744-6477 
David.Glazer@usdoj.gov 
 
Per Ramfjord  
760 SW Ninth Avenue, Suite 3000 
Portland, OR 97205 
Phone: (503) 294-9257 
Email: per.ramfjord@stoel.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Diane M. Meyers 
Miller Nash Graham & Dunn LLP 
Pier 70 
2801 Alaskan Way, Suite 300 
Seattle, Washington 98121 
Telephone: 206.624.8300 
diane.meyers@millernash.com 
 
 
Michael E. Haglund 
Julie A. Weis 
Haglund Kelley LLP 
200 SW Market Street, Suite 1777 
Portland, OR. 97201 
Phone: (503) 225-0777 
mhaglund@hk-law.com 
jweis@hk-law.com

Dear Counsel: 
 
It has come to our attention that Interior Secretary Zinke will be traveling to Oregon and 
meeting with county and timber industry representatives challenging the United States in 
federal district court over the expansion of the Cascade-Siskiyou National Monument.  
We represent Soda Mountain Wilderness Council, Klamath-Siskiyou Wildlands Center, 
and Oregon Wild in defense of the Monument expansion, and are defending it alongside 
the Department of Justice.   
 
It is disturbing that the Secretary has planned several meetings with parties opposed to 
the Monument’s expansion and who have engaged in litigation challenging the 
expansion, without public notice to organizations and entities that support the Monument, 
including Senator Wyden, Senator Merkley, and Governor Brown. 
 
If this meeting goes forward, we ask to attend.  That this meeting has been planned in 
secret is more than a little ironic, as members of Congress currently are protesting just 
these sort of closed-door sue-and-settle negotiations. 
 
While we welcome Secretary Zinke’s visit to Oregon to view first-hand the Cascade-
Siskiyou National Monument, the Secretary has only arranged to meet and talk 
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extensively with Monument opponents, and he has apparently failed to coordinate with 
Governor Brown or Senators Wyden and Merkley.  Such a one-sided review is 
inappropriate and furthers the impression that the Secretary only values the opinions of 
Monument opponents.  To the contrary, the Department of the Interior should represent 
all Americans, not just timber and county interests. 
 
We appreciate your quick response regarding this upcoming meeting with some parties to 
the ongoing litigation, as we understand the meeting is planned for the coming weekend. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Kristen L. Boyles, Staff Attorney 
Earthjustice Northwest Office 
705 Second Ave., Suite 203 
Seattle, WA  98104 
T: 206.343.7340 x1033 
kboyles@earthjustice.org 
 

 

 
Susan Jane M. Brown, Staff Attorney 
Western Environmental Law Center  
4107 NE Couch Street 
Portland, OR.  97232 
T: 503-914-1323 
brown@westernlaw.org 

 


